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To whom it may concern, 

I object to the proposed Brooklands Farm development on the following grounds: 

1) The already overstreched sewerage and drainage systems will be further compromised leading to, as we have 
seen in the past, the probability of raw sewage being discharged into the sea, particularly after heavy rainfall. The 
natural soakaway effect of water on open ground will be lost causing localised flooding as is seen frequently on the 
Thanet Way underpass. 

2) An increase in traffic through South Street, Chestfield and through Tyler Hill to Canterbury on roads not designed 
for for the purpose. 

3) How will the present healthcare provision cope with the sudden increase in population? 

4) This will be yet another loss of greenfield/arable land. There will come a point where there will be a greater 
population than the available land can supply with food. More imports!. 

Yours very sincerely, 

David Watson,  
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